
 

Invites you to the launch of their latest publication: 

They Sent Me North:  
Female Convicts in the Hunter 

To be held at 5.30 pm on Tuesday, 30 July 2019,  
in the Lovett Gallery, Newcastle Region Library. 

 Together with an Exhibition & Blessing of Convict Bonnets 
Part of the Roses From the Heart Project 

And the launch of  
 

The Female Convicts Who Were Connected to Maitland 
Maitland & Beyond Family History Inc. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Newcastle Family History Society Inc. 

RSVP Friday, 19 July 2019 to nfhsinc@gmail.com  

mailto:nfhsinc@gmail.com

